To Corrine Rahman and Mayor Josh Morgan

We have just been informed that it is your intention to put a homeless hub on Fanshawe Park Road right next to a children's bookstore!

What in the world are you thinking? You've already approved the destruction of our downtown core by handing decision making privileges and OUR money over to community activists, charities and non profits who directly benefit from perpetual drug users and a growing homeless population.

When did you plan on informing your constituents or the businesses in the area? When are you planning to hold a town hall in Ward 7 so that you can hear from us directly? This disregard for London residents and taxpayers has been going on since the election of Matt Brown and all around him in 2014 and has gotten progressively worse every year.

Please let us know the date of the town hall asap.

Nancy Bangsboll Ward 7